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Cupernham Infant School 
Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Lesley Clark 

Bransley Close, Romsey, Hampshire, SO51 7JT 

Tel & fax:  01794 514494     Email:  adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk 

www.cupernhaminfant.com 

  

Dear parents and carers,                                                  

 

Africa Performance 

Tuesday 9th July – afternoon performance 

Thursday 11th July – 5pm performance 

 

Next half term is your child/ren’s final half term at Cupernham Infant School. We will be 

celebrating by putting on an end of year performance. This year we are trialling an evening 

performance as well as the traditional afternoon showing. We hope this will make attending 

the performance easier for you. The evening performance will take place at 5pm. As a family 

you will get 2 tickets to each performance. We cannot exchange these for different times 

due to safety of numbers in the hall.  

 

Due to the evening performance, we will have to carefully consider casting to make sure the 

play can run smoothly in the evening session as well as the afternoon session. We can provide 

childcare and a snack between the end of the school day and the 5pm performance for Year 2 

children in the play. Alternatively if you want to pick them up at the end of the school day 

they will need to be back in school by 4.30pm.  

 

If you have other commitments and your child cannot take part in the evening performance 

please let your class teacher know ASAP.   

 

Thanks for your continued support, 

 

The Year Two team 

 

My child will be staying after the school day for a snack until the evening 

performance:-     

 

 

My child will not be staying after the school day and I will collect at 

3.20pm:- 

 

 

Please return this form by 28th June 2019 – Thank you. 
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